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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

On Thursday, January 26th the Polish Home Board of directors 
held its annual meeting for 2006.  The following people were 
elected to hold office for this year:  

President: Robert Synakowski 
1st Vice-President: Zygmunt Bakowski 
2nd Vice-President: Stephen Synakowski 
3rd Vice-President: Christine Witkowski 
Treasurer: Theresa Kociencki 
Financial Secretary: Maria Bakowska 
Recording Secretary: Constance Wierz 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Rafał Kulczyński 

2005 Directors:  
Thomas Marzynski – Polish Heritage Club of Syracuse, Inc. 
John Bielak – Polish Scholarship Fund, Inc. 
Theresa Kociencki – Lodge 271 Queen Jadwiga Soc. PNA 
Rob Synakowski – St. Cecelia Society 631 PRCUA 
Josephine Napierkowski – Council 44 Gmina Związkowa, PNA 
Stella Kushin – St. Louis Society PNA  
Fred Rogusz -E. Jabłonowski Post 14, Pol. Legion of Am. Vets. 
Lillian Sadlocha – I. J. Paderewski Choir 
Henry Sienkiewicz – Pol. American Veterans of WWII, Post 1 
Richard Szymanski – Sacred Heart-St. Stephen Seniors 
Connie Wierz –Ladies’ Auxiliary of Syracuse Polish Community 
Margaret Voll – “Lasowiacy” Dancers, Pol. Nat’l Alliance 
Cecylia Tyminska – Klub Białego Orła White Eagle Club 
2006 Directors at Large 
Maria & Zygmunt Bakowski, Dorothy Bielak, Allen 
Czelusniak, Alexander Husak, Pauline Kotas, Rafał 
Kulczynski, Carol Leonard, William Leonard, Jeff March, 
Anna Met, Bill Stankewicz, Małgorzata Świętoń, Stephen 
Synakowski, Jane Szul, Christine Witkowski, Iwona Zurawski. 
 
 
Many thanks to all for affirming the direction we are going 
with the Polish Home.  Many exciting programs have been 
initiated and many people have returned to our ranks, and also 
we have many new members for the coming year.  We have 
much more to do to ensure a better future for our Polish Home.  
This can only be done by continuing the great cooperation that 
we have had this past year. Thank you to all. 

  Robert Synakowski 

 
F U L L  N E W S L E T T E R  N E X T  M O N T H  

POLISH HOME 
MEMBERSHIP PARTY 

Sunday, February 12th at 2pm. 
Food, music and fun for all paid members for 2006. 

Renew your membership – Bring a new member 
Please make reservations by February 10th.  

Call 471-9348 0r 471 9708 

THANK YOU 
Many thanks to the I.J. Paderewski Choir for cooking for 
our Saturday night dinner on January 14th!  The food was 
delicious and about 80 people enjoyed the “city chicken” 
by Carol Dubaniewicz and Sandy Bukowski; pierogi - 
Connie Maute and Carol Steves; kapusta - Dorothy 
Jachim; potatoes - Marie Whelan and Mark Sokolowski; 
split pea soup Carol Steves; Mushroom gravy - Carol 
Dubaniewicz; Desserts - Susan Maute Anderson, Pauline 
Kotas, Connie Maute and Sue Sokolowski.  The rest of 
the crew: Al Dubaniewicz, Kim Sokolowski, Bill Steves, 
Jenn Whelan. Our usual wait staff: Sonia and David.  
Special Thanks to Charlie Hollis for a very generous 
donation to defray the expenses.  In addition, thanks also 
to Charlie Hollis for the donation of an “almost new” 
copy machine for our office.  

    Robert Synakowski, President 
 

POLISH HOME INTERNET CAFÉ 
The Polish Home now has wireless internet!!   If anyone 
would like to receive the newsletter by email instead of 
hard copy, please email me at: 
syracusepolishhome@yahoo.com.  We will send the 
newsletter by blind carbon copy so that your email 
address will not be seen by other members.  We will be 
able to save the cost of mailing the newsletter.   

Thanks, Rob 
 

Applications for a Polish Scholarship 
are available at the Polish Home. 
Deadline March, 15th  

Also see www.polishscholarship.com  
Beginning Polish Language Classes on Tuesdays beginning. 
Feb. 21st  at 6pm.  For information call Eleonora at 673-3574. 
  
Polish Cooking classes will be held on Wednesdays in March 
at 7 pm.  For more information call Adam at 468-6147. 
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If your name on the address label is followed by “06”, we thank you for joining or renewing your 
membership in the Polish Home. 

 
Please consider becoming a dues-paying member of the Polish Home, or renew your membership for 2006. Your membership 
ensures that the Polish Home will continue to fulfill the mission for which it was founded – to be a center for Polish culture in 

Syracuse.  Please fill in this form and send it in or drop off at the Polish Home.  Thank you. 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 
Syracuse Polish Community, Inc. 

Annual dues are only $15 per person 
Name ___________________________________ 

Address_________________________________ 

City ________________Zip_________________ 

Date of Birth _______Phone________________ 

Ethnic Heritage: Polish □   Other ___________ 

Signature _______________________________ 

Sponsored by (regular member) _______________ 

E-mail address: __________________________ 
 

IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN!! 
2006 DUES ARE NOW BEING ACCEPTED 

only $15 per year 
Thank you to all who have promptly renewed. 

 

U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s  
♦ Saturday Night Dinners – every Saturday at 6pm 
♦ Super Bowl Party – Sunday, February 5th   
♦ Membership Party – Sunday, February, 12th 
♦ Karnawał- Saturday, February 25th  
♦ Birthday Party –Sunday, February 26th at 2 pm 
♦ Pierogi Supper – Friday, March 24th  

 

BINGO! 
Play for big money! — $3,000 

No game under $175!  Plus 2 – 60/40 Share the 
wealth & our weekly bonanza  

Play every game for as little as $8.00 
Last coverall pays $1,000 

MONDAYS 7 PM at the Polish Home.  
Kitchen opens at 5 PM

 


